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July 25, 2018 

 
Dear Friends, 
 
This year, for our 14th year in a row, you have come through in a BIG way to help us raise money for 
our charity.  Due to everyone’s generous support we were able to donate $12,319 to The 
BackStoppers, Inc.  Our total donations over the past 14 years has been well over $140,000! 
 
We were privileged to have members of Metro West Fire Department along with Chief Mike Kraus & 
his crew enjoying a day of golf at the beautiful Legends Country Club in Eureka, MO.  
 
As is the case every year, we are indebted to the many companies, business partners, team 
members, accounts, vendors and friends who graciously support this event.  A special “thank you” to 
the following companies and individuals whose generous donations helped to make the event a 
success: 
 
Mid America Electric ($3,500); Martin-Jetco Heating & Cooling ($2,000); United Carpet ($2,000); 
Sunbelt Rentals ($1,000); Contract Painting ($1,000); United Plumbing; Schaefer Auto Body; 
Rapid Response; True Cleaning Solutions; Enterprise Rent-a-Car; Jon Don; Abatement 
Management; Dallas Plastering; MW Contracting; Sherwin Williams Paint; Goldkamp Heating 
& Cooling; Modern Masonry; CRDN; C&C Plastering; Fry Wagner Moving & Storage; DM 
Electric; Kreher Engineering; Dynamic Painting; Cornerstone; Arkad Refinishing; Harris, 
Dowell, Fisher & Young Management; Deluxe Cleaning Services, P&A Drywall; Rebel Inc.; 
Arrowhead Supply; Pacific Lumber; Roofers Mart; Ace Pipe; State Farm Insurance; Climate 
Control; Weiss Insurance; Sabino & Co; St. Louis Sprinkler; Enviropro; Cooper Realty; 
Madison Mutual; Auction Source; MyBrand Promo; Grey Eagle Distributors; Melting Pot Town 
& Country; Plaza Tire; Michael Herr Jewelers; Home Depot; Lowes Home Centers; St. Louis 
Blues; Chipotle; Andy’s Frozen Yogurt; St Louis Wine Market & Tasting Room; Pasta House; 
Smoking Hot Cigars; Espinos Mexican Restaurant  
 
Also, thank you to everyone that assisted us leading up to and on the day of the tournament.  We 
couldn’t have done it without you! 
 
All of us at Belfor Property Restoration thank you for helping make this year’s outing such a success.  
We look forward to you joining us next year for our 15th Annual Charity Golf Tournament! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Steve Stodnick                                  Carla Plant 
General Manager                              Tournament Coordinator 
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